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Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

February 21, 2023 

In response to the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
reaching out to us about 45550 Van Dyke Ave, Utica, Ni 48317 and the fact that we had 
not done an Asbestos inspection prior to demolition. 

This is our first major renovation for our company and we hired a General Contractor 
that pulled the Demolition Permit. I was completely unaware of the NESHAP regulation 
and need for an inspection prior to demolition. Since we have read the requirements 
and are familiar with the NESHAP regulations. We apologize for not being aware of this 
in advance. We felt our General Contractor would care for any inspection needed, but 
we also realize we should have been aware. I can assure you that in the future of we 
ever do another renovation like this we will be sure to have inspections prior to starting 
demolition. 

I hope you find this response reasonable and see that we did not try to avoid any 
inspections and that it was purely from a lack on knowledge on the NESHAP. 

If you have any further questions I am happy to answer anything you would need. 

Thank you, 

Brian H Barczyk 
Lori A Barczyk 


